
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 April 2005 

4. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 Janette Hinton, from the Horseshoe Lake Residents’ Association, was in attendance to outline the 

group’s activities.  Each residents’ group is invited to do this in rotation. 
 
 Janette Hinton updated the Board on the association’s activities and highlighted concerns with the 

proposed removal of the Horseshoe Lake bus service. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


